
Did you know that over 60% of 
Ontario’s electricity comes from 
nuclear power generation? 

Also, when considering the entire power 
generation lifecycle, including construction, 
mining, operation and decommissioning, 
nuclear comes out as one of the cleanest 
technologies available. Learn more about 
how nuclear is ready to meet the climate 
change challenge by visiting the Canadian 
Nuclear Association’s website 
at: www.cna.ca 
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COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER
Proudly supporting our community and supplying  

the fuel that powers quarter of the province!

Social Media

We use our social media 
channels as a way to connect 
with our communities in 
Peterborough, Toronto and 
Arnprior. Follow BWXT NEC on 
Twitter and Facebook for regular 
updates!

CNSC Annual Public Meeting
BWXT Nuclear Energy Canada (BWXT NEC) and other licensees 
will participate in a virtual public meeting on Dec. 16, 2022 held 
by Canada’s nuclear regulator, the Canadian Nuclear Safety 
Commission (CNSC).
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FOLLOW US ON 

Each year, BWXT NEC submits an Annual 
Compliance Report (ACR) to the CNSC with 
the purpose of demonstrating that BWXT 
NEC has successfully met the requirements 
of the Nuclear Safety and Control Act for its 
Class IB Nuclear Fuel Facility Operating 
Licence. BWXT NEC’s 2021 ACR can be 
found on our website at nec.bwxt.com.   

At the meeting, CNSC Staff will present their 
annual Regulatory Oversight Report. The 
Report is available on the CNSC’s website at 
the following link:  https://www.nuclearsafety.
gc.ca/eng/the-commission/meetings/cmd/
pdf/CMD22/CMD22-M35.pdf

For more information on this meeting, visit 
the CNSC’s website at nuclearsafety.gc.ca.

Thank you to those  
who participated in our 
public attitude survey.  

 
 The results will be posted to the 

Community page of our website in 
the coming months.
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TALK TO US
We Want to Hear From You!

PHONE:	    855-696-9588 
EMAIL:	    questions@bwxt.com 
ONLINE:	    nec.bwxt.com

1025 Lansdowne Avenue, 
Toronto, ON M6H 4H2  

In Toronto, we manufacture ceramic pellets from natural uranium 
dioxide powder. After pressing, baking, grinding and inspecting 
the pellets, we send them to our Peterborough facility where 
they are placed in CANDU® fuel bundles. The fuel bundles 
are then sent to Ontario Power Generation’s Darlington and 
Pickering Nuclear Generating Stations. Both our Peterborough 
and Toronto facilities are licensed by Canada’s nuclear regulator, 
the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC).

Approximately 50 people work for BWXT in Toronto in high-
value manufacturing positions, engineering, and operations 
support. This team produces the fuel to power 1 in 4 homes 
and businesses in Ontario with greenhouse gas emissions-free, 
affordable electricity!

About BWXT NEC in Toronto

 Follow us on Facebook and 
Twitter for regular updates! 

.................................................

.................................................

Join our Community Liaison Committee!

Local citizens and representatives of community organizations are invited to 
apply to BWXT NEC’s Toronto Community Liaison Committee (CLC).

The CLC is a forum for the exchange of information 
between BWXT NEC and members of the community near 
our facility on 1025 Lansdowne Avenue, Toronto. BWXT 
NEC seeks to learn more about community priorities, 
interests and activities, improve how the company shares 
information about work at its Lansdowne Avenue facility, 
and share the company’s health & safety initiatives and 
community activities. 

CLC members convey questions, discuss concerns and 
identify opportunities to improve communications and 
community relations. During the pandemic, our CLC has 
continued to meet via virtual meetings.

APPLY NOW! The application is available on our website 
at nec.bwxt.com and can be returned via mail or email. 
The deadline to apply for the CLC is December 13, 
2022 and new members will be notified in early 2023. 

This year, we cancelled our annual 
summer community BBQ due to the 
pandemic. This was a difficult decision 
for the BWXT NEC team, as we look 
forward to this important community 
event each year. 

The annual community BBQ gives our 
team the opportunity to meet with our 
neighbours to answer questions and 
address concerns. 

In lieu of the BBQ, we held a Community 
Webinar on November 3rd. For those 
who missed the webinar and would like 
to watch a recording, visit our website at 
nec.bwxt.com.

Community Webinar


